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Utility Relocation Agreement 

 
 
PURPOSE:    
This is an agreement between the City of High Point and the North Carolina Department of Transportation 
(NCDOT) for the relocation of the overhead and underground electric lines located at the intersection of Interstate 
74 (US 311) and North Carolina Highway 68 (Eastchester Drive). 
 
BACKGROUND:   
NCDOT has plans to improve the interchange by widening the bridge and making improvements to the roadway 
in the project area.  The City has transmission and distribution lines located both overhead and underground within 
the project area.  The agreement covers the responsible party for the electric line relocation expenses.  NCDOT is 
responsible for $1,302,760 for the electric line relocation. If an electric line is located within a City easement area, 
NCDOT is responsible for the relocation cost.  If they are located within an NCDOT right-of-way the City is 
responsible for the relocation cost. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are available in the 2017-2018 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
City Council is requested to approve the agreement and authorize the appropriate City Official to execute the 
necessary documents.  
















